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ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

June 2, 2015

Re: Contractor Purchasing System

To Whom It May Concern,

Arizona State University maintains an approved contractor procurement system in
accordance with the Federal Acquisition Regulation Subpart 44.3 and the Defense
Federal Acquisition Regulation Supplement 252.244-7001. The designated federal
agency that conducts Contractor Procurement System Reviews of Arizona State
University’s procurement system is the Office of Naval Research. Information on their
review process is at http://www.onr.navy.mil/Contracts-Grants/manage-
grant/purchasing-system-review.aspx . Arizona State University is considered to be low
risk by the Office of Naval Research, and accordingly, formal Contractor Procurement
System Reviews are not required.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If | may answer any questions, | am at
Nichol.Luoma@asu.edu or 480-965-6532.
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Nichol ma
Chjéf Procurement Officer
Purchasing and Business Services
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